
 

 

 

 

                                                  NOTICE NO: 251/2022 

Business opportunity to operate a tuck shop at swimming pools in Greater 

Oudtshoorn from December 2022 to March 2023. 

 

The Oudtshoorn Municipality hereby offers several businesses the opportunity to operate a 

tuck shop during the festive season at the following swimming pools in the Greater 

Oudtshoorn. 

 

1. N.A Smith (1 food tuck shop + 1 tuck shop with sweets) 

2. Church Street Swimming Pool (1 tuck-shop with food & sweets) 

3. Bridgton Pool (1 food tuck shop + 1 tuck shop with sweets) 

4. Bongolethu pool (1 tuck shop with food & sweets) 

5. Dysselsdorp swimming pool (1 tuck shop with food & sweets) 

 

The following products to sell are envisioned and businesses may make additions based on 

needs per site. 

 

a.  Food (Health certificate required) 

b.  Cooldrink 

c.  sweets 

d.  chips 

e.  fruit, en so on. 

 

Persons/businesses who wish to be part of this opportunity are hereby requested to submit a 

tender no later than 08 December 2022 at 12:00 at the Municipal offices (Store) in 

Church Street, tender box and it will be expected of the successful businesses to be on the 

various premises by 13 December 2022. 

Inquiries can be directed to Mr. G. Baartman, Tel: 044 203 3973 or at the offices in St John 

Street. 

 

MR. GP DE JAGER                                   
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER     
Date published: 01 December 2022 


